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Senior Tribunal Officer, Secretariat 

Canadian Nuclear Safety Commission 

280 Slater Street, P.O. Box 1046, Station B 

Ottawa, Ontario K1P 5S9    

 

Sent by email to  cnsc.interventions.ccsn@canada.ca  

 

RE: Intervention by Gordon and Caroline Langill for the BWXT Licence Renewal  

(Hearing Ref. 2020 - H - 01)  

 

Dear Esteemed Panel Members: 

We have one simple question for each of you to consider.  Would you approve this activity in 

your own residential neighborhood, within a few meters of your own home, or across the street 

from the school where your children or grandchildren play everyday in the school yard?   

Surely Industrial Parks were established for the safety of citizens in neighborhoods like yours 

and ours. 

All of the toxic industrial operations on this site, here in our residential neighborhood, across 

the street from the school where our children play, should have been completely shut down 

many years ago. Much harm has been done to our citizens by allowing these operations to 

continue.  Please do not contribute to this continuation. 

Only a travesty of bureaucracy and an abuse of your power will allow this dangerous activity to 

continue. We are begging you to act with your conscience. Please do not approve this BWXT 

Licence Renewal. 

Sincerely, with respect and common sense, 

Gordon Langill and Caroline Langill  

Peterborough, Ontario, Canada,  

  

Filed by email on January 29, 2020


